
Join fellow OEA members in defending public education by getting out the educator

vote this Nov. 5th for pro-public education, pro-organized labor candidates in 2024.

Sen. Sherrod Brown is up for re-election this year and has shown himself to be a solid

supporter of educators, the education profession and workers. 

Control of the Speakership of the Ohio General Assembly is in question and electing our

moderate Republican allies and Democrats to the General Assembly will be crucial in

continuing to defend against the onslaught of attacks against public education and

educators in the next General Assembly.

Scan the QR Code or visit the website to sign the interest form and organizers will

follow-up with you about future volunteer events and opportunities to get out the vote

this Nov. 5th.

https://bit.ly/44GKa3a

Interested in a paid canvasser
position with OEA this summer?  

Follow the link to the right or
scan the QR Code to learn more
about opportunities with OEA’s
Battleground Summer Program https://bit.ly/3URIpgn


